

Dear Friend,

Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool is a non-profit organization that has been serving the community for the past 49 years! Established in 1975 by a group of forward thinking parents, our mission has always been to provide quality child care in a positive learning environment. As we bridge the gap for working parents, we strive to build positive self-images, while building social skills and respect for others in a school setting.

This year we are once again holding a week long, fun-filled Spring Celebration fundraiser with the theme "Animal Planet". It will be celebrated with daily dress-up days, performances by the children in our care, raffle prizes, dine to donate events and a huge online silent auction that will run from April 15th – 19th, 2024.

Since we only ask businesses once a year for donations, we hope to rely on your generosity at this time to help us make our fundraising effort a success. Some ways to help are through donating gift cards or gift items to be used as raffle prizes or items to bid on in our silent auction.

Or you could donate cash and be honored in one of the following donor categories:

BRONZE:

Up to \$100

SILVER:

Up to \$250

GOLD:

Date_

Up to \$500

PLATINUM: Over \$500

This is a great way for our families to learn more about all of the great businesses in our community! All donors will be acknowledged and those participating will see your business information and your generosity. More importantly, you will be acknowledged in the hearts and minds of the families in our community who rely on OCC to care for and teach their children every day.

Please help us promote quality child care in Ozaukee County with your donation, large or small. All proceeds will go towards additional classroom and center materials and programming to enhance the children's learning environment. If you have any questions regarding our event, please don't hesitate to call me at 262-243-9040. Remember your donation is tax deductible.

Sincerely,	Donations can be mailed to:
Lísa K. Clarke	Ozaukee Child Care and Preschool 1115 Liebau Road, Suite 100
Administrator & CEO	Mequon WI 53092 phone: 262/243-9040 e-mail: lisac@ozccp.com
KEEP THIS PORTION FOR YOUR RECORDS Receipt for donation to Ozaukee Child Care and Preschool – Tax ID #: 39-1218379	
Donor's Name	Donation

Thank you for your support!!

Value